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Hello,

I will keep this simple. All short and long positions of all market participants should be filed with FINRA and the
SEC. These positions should be filed WEEKLY. 
All personal account-level positions should be filed, but all institutional level positions MUST be public. Otherwise,
a free, fair, and transparent market is not possible. 

Synthetic Short Positions also known by their real name, illegal naked short
positions, must be ​disclosed DAILY. 

Thank you,

C


